
The Church at Study 

December 2, 2017 

9:30 a.m. 
Welcome To The Family Lorene Dahl 
Bible Study     9:30 a.m. to 10:45 a.m. 

“No Condemnation” 
Right Front Franci Smith 
Left Rear Sandra Cook 
Chapel Cam Litvin 
Pastor’s Office Julie Mann 
Balcony Nancy Worley 
Better Living Center  
Spanish Class Pr. Tony Rodriguez 

Presiding Elder George Johnston 
Presiding Deacon Phil Sieck 

Worship Leader Dawnelle Marshall 

Organist  
Pianist Janet Wallenkampf 
P.A. Greg & Rory Jordan 
Greeters Keith & Donna Leavitt, Gladys Warren 
Flowers Sandra Cook 
Reader Board Margarito Garcia 

 
We welcome each of you to our Sabbath services today.  If you are a guest, 
please join us at our church fellowship dinner following our worship service.  
Our members invite you to enjoy good food and fellowship in the Better Living 
Center located directly behind the Sanctuary. 
 

The Fellowship Meal today will be hosted by Deaconess Team 
No. 3.  

 
Quiet Bags are available to families with small children. You can pick one up 
at the Church Ministries Room. Please return the bag to the room after the 
worship service. 

 

 

Prayer Thought:            
 
But when the right time came, God sent His Son, born of a woman, subject to 
the law.  God sent Him to buy freedom for us who were slaves to the law so 
that He could adopt us as His very own children.  Galatians 4:4-5 
 
 

                                    

Sabbath Ends: 4:39          Sabbath Starts: 4:38 

  

Announcements 

Sabbath, December 2  
Membership Transfer 1

st
 Reading:  Violet Corwin from Oakhurst, CA 

 
Tomorrow December 3 
Christmas Social - 6PM – Better Living 
  
The DVD “Nicky’s Family” will be featured.  It is the true story of Sir Nicolas 
Winton, who saved hundreds of children from the Nazi death camps.  It is a must 
see film.  Please plan to bring sandwiches or salad.  The Women’s Ministry will 
provide dessert for the event.  Come and bring a friend and enjoy fellowship!  
Contact person: Sandra Haynes (541) 679-9373. 
 

Total Health Improvement Program Classes (THIP) are held on 
Wednesdays at 2PM and on Thursdays at 5:30PM.  Sessions go for 12 
weeks.  Dr. Ross will be here on the first Sunday of every month, except 
holidays, from 1:30PM to 5:00PM.  He will be holding classes for new 
participants and those who have already attended THIP classes. For more 
information please contact Dr. Charlie Ross at 541-680-0361 or 
cataniaross@msn.com. There is now a website which also has all the class 
content allowing people to take the class from home. The website is: 
http://www.roseburgthip.com/class/ 

 

Monday Bible Study – Dec. 4 – 10:00 a.m. – Better Living Center   The study 

is on the book, “Last Day Events” by Ellen G. White.  All are encouraged to 

attend this important study of our earths closing events.  Books are available for 

$8.00 from John Schulz. 

 
Craft Circle – Monday – Dec. 4 – 12:30PM – Better Living Center   All are 
welcome to come.  Bring your favorite craft and enjoy the fellowship and fun of 
seeing each other’s crafts and the friendships of those attending.  
 
Widow’s Potluck – Dec. 7 – 1:00PM – Better Living Center 
 
Offering for Adventist Community Services on December 9 
Your offering on Dec. 9 will help Adventist Community Services continue to 
transform communities and people’s lives in practical ways.  ACS accomplishes 
this through programs for youth, seniors and their caregivers, urban dwellers, 
and more.  For more information go to communityservices.org. 
 
2018 Devotional Books are available at the church office for purchase. 
YouTube sites to go to for info on the devotionals are: 
     Ellen White Notes – https://youtu.be/2wJWHvY5y28 
     Sharing Books – https://youtu.be/ntfUBw9U390 
     Devotionals – https://youtu.be/sclsZHZZsm8 
 
Light Bearers Ministry is in need of Great Controversy Books to be shipped 
overseas soon.  If you have any you can donate, please bring them to the church 
office.  Thank you! 
 

Happy 100
th

 Birthday We want to wish Mabel Custer Birthday Wishes as she 
has just celebrated her 100

th
 Birthday.  It is nice that you are able to attend 

Roseburg church again. 
 
Please Pray For The Families & Friends of:   Georgia Harvey who passed 
away last week and was the mother of Julie Mann.  Joyce Hentchel also passed 
away and Cheryl Oleson’s sister passed away too.   
 
There will be a graveside service for Joyce Hentchel at the Melrose Cemetery at 
2:00PM today, December 2. 
 
Christmas Traditions vary across the globe but one thing is the same:  
Christmas is a time to celebrate!  Please come, taste, and see Christmas 
traditions from all over the world.  Join us Sunday, Dec. 10, anytime between 
 1-4PM in the Grants Pass Seventh-day Adventist Church Better Living Center, 
1360 NE Ninth Street, as we showcase many different countries’ foods and 
Christmas décor.  For more information call Carole Blech at 541-226-8362 
 
Mark your calendars for the Fountainview Academy Orchestra and Singers   
at the Grants Pass Seventh-day Adventist Church, 1360 NE Ninth Street!  The 
concerts will be Sunday, Dec. 17 at 5PM and 7:30PM, and again on Monday, 
Dec. 18 at 7:30PM. Tickets will be available from any Evergreen Federal Bank 
branch this week. 
 

 
Roseburg Junior Academy Happenings 
 

 Holiday Gift Gallery   Fundraiser for RJA - We invite all who are interested 
to donate sell-able items to the school to be resold to raise money for 
RJA.  Not sure what is re-sell able?  No problem, bring it by the office to 
be checked out.  Tell your friends and family we have gifts, paintings and 
hand made goods FOR SALE! 

 December 7 – 7:00PM – School  Board Meeting - RJA 

 Dec. 12 – 6:30 PM - Roseburg Jr.  Academy CHRISTMAS PROGRAM  
School Gym 

 Dec. 18-Jan. 3 – Roseburg Jr. Academy CHRISTMAS VACATION   

 School resumes Jan. 4, 2018 
 

Roseburg Pathfinder Events 
 December 6 – 7:00PM – Pathfinder Meeting – RJA (Dress Uniform) 

 

Sutherlin SDA Church Events 
 We are having a Family Christmas Service on Dec. 16 at 11 a.m.  

If anyone is interested in participating with a musical number, please 
contact Kilikina Richards at 253-569-9727 or 
sutherlinprincipal@gmail.com. 

 Our Winter Festival is Dec. 17 from 4-7PM at the school gym. 
The students will present a Puppet Christmas Production. There will 

be food, games, crafts, music and of course the Pie Auction! 

Milo Academy Events: 
“Metamorphosis – High School Worship Conference will be held  

Feb. 23-24 at Milo Adventist Academy.   
 
Milo Adventist Academy’s Academy Days – Visitation Weekends 
For Grades 7-11 - March 30-31 & May 11-12 

mailto:cataniaross@msn.com
http://www.roseburgthip.com/class/
https://youtu.be/2wJWHvY5y28
https://youtu.be/ntfUBw9U390
mailto:sutherlinprincipal@gmail.com


Church at Worship 

11:00 am 

Prelude        Lymy Beth Toenies & Janet Wallenkampf - Duet       

“The Birthday of a King” 
By William Neidlinger, Arr. Lloyd Larson 

  
Welcome &  Announcements Pr. Tony Rodriguez Jr. 
  
Worship in Music Christmas PowerPoint 
  
  
  
Hymn of Praise  No.   532         

“Day by Day” 
 
Invocation                                                                         Daryl Corwin 

                                         

Joy In Giving                             Lynden Kruse 
Local Church Budget 

 
Offertory      Lymy Beth Toenies, & Janet Wallenkampf - Duet 

“Carol of the Bells” 
Mykola Leontovych,  Arr. Lloyd Larson 

Children’s Story Susan Williams 
  
Scripture Reading             Margaret Johnston 

Luke 1:11-13 
 

Prayer George Johnston 
 
Special Music Andrea Jackson 

 
  
Sermon Tray Williams 

“Preparing for the Miraculous” 
  
Hymn of Dedication                                                   No.   111 

“It Took a Miracle” 
  
Benediction Tray Williams 
  
Postlude      Lymy Beth Toenies & Janet Wallenkamp - Duet 

“O  How Joyfully”  
 Sicilian Melody, arr. Cindy Berry 

 
 
 
 

Church Calendar 

Sabbath, December 2 
After Worship Service 

 
Library Open – Teen Room 
Fellowship Meal – Better Living Center 

7:00PM Volleyball – Roseburg Junior Academy 
Sunday, December 3               
6:00PM 

 
Christmas Social – Better Living Center 

Monday, December 4 
10:00 a.m. 
12:30PM 

           Bible Study – Better Living Center 
           Craft Time – Better Living Center           

 

Tuesday,  December 5       Community  Services Is Open 

5:30PM             Choir Practice – Better Living Center   
              

Wednesday, December 6   NO THIP CLASS UNTIL JANUARY 
7:00PM                                 Pathfinders – RJA (Dress Uniform) 

7:00PM                                 Prayer Meeting - Chapel 
 
Thursday, December 7       NO THIP CLASS UNTIL JANUARY 
1:00PM                                 Widow’s Potluck – Better Living Center 
 5:30PM                                Orchestra Practice - Sanctuary 
 
 Friday, December 8         
 Sabbath, December 9      Welcome to the Family – Cam Litvin 
 
 
 
 

     Worship Leader – Margie Kruse 
     Worship Service – Jim Haynes 
     Offering – Adventist Community Services (WB) 
     Fellowship Meal – “All Host” Meal 

Pastor Tony Rodriguez Jr. 
  Church Office 

408-772-2755 
541-672-1542 

  Office Hours – Monday – Thursday from 8:00 am to Noon 
  Mailing Address – 1109 NW Garden Valley Blvd., Roseburg OR 97471 
  Church Email sda@douglasfast.net 
  Web page:  www.roseburgsda.org   or   www.betterlifesda.org 
  Newsletter: newsletter@roseburgsda.net 
Prayer Requests Call Mary Ann Hakes ( 541-817-7649) or 

Rhonda Parker (541-957-5915)      
Roseburg Junior Academy talktorja@gmail.com 
Sabbath School Quarterly Online www.ssnet.org 
3ABN Television 
      Redeem Intl. BLBN – Over the 
Air 
    Redeem Intl. Heath 
    Redeem Intl. Vida Mejor      
      (Spanish) 
    Redeem Intl. Nature  
Satellite – Dish 0r Direct TV 
    Charter Cable 
    Online Streaming 

UHF Channel 47 
Digital Channel 36.1 
Digital Channel 36.2 
Digital Channel 36.4 
Digital Channel 36.1 

Channel 36 
Channel 21 

www.betterlifetv.tv 

KLLF-LP 106.7 FM www.kllfradio.com 
Hope Channel Direct TV Channel 368 
Oregon Conference www.oregonconference.org 

 
 

 
 

 

Better Life – Roseburg 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

December 2, 2017 
 


